
Late Backup
M E M O R A N D U M

TO: Mayor Will Wynn

FROM: Minal Bhakta
Neighborhood Planning & Zoning Department

DATE: April 30, 2008

SUBJECT: C14-2008-0044.01

Staff respectfully requests a postponement to August 7, 2008 of this item. The
Planning Commission has postponed the case till June 24, 2008 to have the
neighborhood and the property owner discuss the possibility of VMU on the subject
tract. Thank you.


